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Dates for your calendar 

 

23/11 Kindergarten 

 Orientation 9-10am 

 

28/11 Learn to swim week 

 

28/11 P&C meeting 

 1.40pm in school 

 hall 

 

2/12 Leader’s speeches 

 

5/12 Leader voting 

 

5/12 Learn to swim week 

 

7/12 Presentation Day 

 11.10am—1pm 

 

9/12 Reports home 

 

12/12 Year 6 Farewell 

 

13/12 Class Party Day 

 

14/12 P&C Xmas stall 

 

16/12 Last day of Term 4 

 

More information and notes to 

follow, closer to the events. 

 

 

 

You can do it! 

 

Uniform Shop News  
Open  

 
Mondays & Thursdays 
8.15—9am in the hall. 

  
 

 

Garden Produce 

Keep your eye out of an afternoon for our gardeners who are selling the school’s produce. 
Students in the garden club have worked so hard to plant, tend and harvest produce as part of 
our green initiative. 

A big thanks also to Jenny Coy and Mrs Sewell who support the students in their gardening 
endeavours. 

 

End of Year Activities  

With only four weeks to go, we are swinging into end of year activities. This year we are going 
to have a post box for students to “post” their Christmas cards to friends and teachers. Cards 
will then be delivered by some friendly “elves”. 

Christmas craft rotations begin this week so get ready for some wonderful creations to be 
coming your way!! I will be hosting a very “Smiggly” Christmas where students from each 
class will be chosen by their peers to open the Smiggles Advent Calendar and receive the  
present within!! 

 

Volunteers’ Morning Tea 

We like to take time to acknowledge and thank all the wonderful volunteers we get at our 
school. There will be a thank you morning tea in our school library on Thursday 8th December 
starting at 10:30am. Invitations will be sent home over the next few weeks.  

 

Parking Around the School 

Can I ask parents not to stop or park across residents’ driveways around the school. There 
have been reports that local residents cannot gain access to their driveway at the end of the 
school day. 

I have contacted Shellharbour Council who will send rangers and will review the no stopping 
zones, especially on Pur Pur Avenue to make our streets safer for students walking home. 

 

Excursion Notes and Money 

Can we ask that all payments being made to the school are sent in with students and collected 
by teachers, please do not take them to the office yourself. Note and money need to be in a 
labelled, sealed envelope. Please ensure that any payments are made by the due date on the 
excursion permission form. 

Please come and see Mrs Piggott if you are experiencing difficulties and a payment plan can 
be arranged. 

 

Have a wonderful week!! 

Mrs Piggott 



TALENT QUEST 
 

Talent Quest registrations started last week in eating time under the COLA. Students will begin  
rehearsals in lunchtimes weeks 4,5 & 6 for the finals in week 9. 

This year students can only enter 1 act and all efforts will be rewarded with a zooper dooper. As in previous years students 
need to ensure their song choices are appropriate, their clothing and dance moves suitable and they are 100% committed. We 
look forward to seeing the abundance of talent here at L.I.S.P.S 

Mrs Fuller 



Help Wanted! 

We have begun the initial planning for the front of school rejuvenation project and require someone 
with knowledge in plan drawing. Please contact Mrs Sewell or Miss Koerner if you or someone you know is able 
to assist. Watch this space for updates on the project! 

Thank you! 
Jacqui and Beck 

Lake Illawarra South Public - Interactive Online Resources 
  
We have developed a website to help establish connections between home and school. The website 
lists numeracy and literacy resources in order to support K-6 student learning at home.  
  
The website will be linked through our school homepage and accessible through the following link -  

http://lispsinteractivelearning.weebly.com  
  
Please contact the school if you have any further questions about this valuable resource. 
Thanks 
Mrs Trotter 

Lake South has donated some old furniture to a school in Brahman, Indonesia. We were very 

happy to help the wonderful people at Rotary Kiama who will be shipping a container over to 

the school very soon. 

P&C NEWS 

Please be advised that the next P&C meeting will be held on Monday 28th November at 1.40pm in 

the school hall. 

All Welcome. 



2016 Shellharbour City Council Mayor's Giving Tree Appeal 
Some 450 children from our local area will not receive Christmas presents this year. If you are able to 
donate any gifts to this worthwhile appeal please bring it in to school and hand to 
the front office.  
 
Your consideration in this important appeal is appreciated. 
 
Mrs Trotter 


